
This past week, 95 Work4College students were able to take the first 
step in paying for their college education (we had approximately 150 
applications).  The program has grown so much in the past 8 years and 
we could not have done it without your support.

We want to personally thank each of you who have supported the 
program in the past.  Once again, we are taking a leap of faith by offering 
a few extra students the opportunity to participate in this life-changing 
program, hoping that some additional supporters will decide to step in 
and sponsor a student.

All sponsors will begin receiving handwritten thank you letters from the 
student they sponsored in the next two weeks. Also, as a sponsor, you will 
be invited to a luncheon at the college to meet your student in person at 
the end of the program!

The students that you support will WORK, SERVE, 
LEARN and EARN their way through the 

summer! 

Where do they all work? Sixty-seven of the students work on our 
college campus doing everything from general farm work to working 
with our campus maintenance team keeping the college clean.  
Many of them are painting all summer and some help in Student 
Services and our IT Department.  Twenty-eight of the others work on 
campuses of local school districts we have partnered with (Chapel 
Hill, Harts Bluff, Winnsboro, and Como-Pickton).

If I can answer any questions or provide you with more information 
about the Work4College Program at NTCC, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me at 903.434.8246 or email me at mmay@ntcc.edu.

Sincerely,

WORK COLLEGELEARN EARN

Northeast Texas Community  College

W
ORK SERVE

They Really Are Willing to WORK! 

Mason May 
Work4College Program Director 


